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As a frequent traveller along the A303, I am often frustrated by the traffic hold-ups approaching
Stonehenge. However, I don’t see that a by-pass or tunnel would solve the problem. The cause of the
hold up is due to the dual carriageway becoming a single carriageway and, unless any proposal includes
the connection of the dual carriageway at Amesbury to the dual carriageway beyond Winterbourne
Stoke, the hold-up will just be further along the A303. 

Although I would welcome any reduction to the traffic hold-ups, the prospect  of any damage to the the
World Heritage site must be avoided at all costs.

Yours sincerely,

Geoff Leesley




